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NATIONAL SEMINAR ON IT TOWARDS EXCELLENCE
IN ORGANIZATIONAL MANAGEMENT

The Brentwood College of Asia International School and Carlson’s Consulting will
conduct the National Seminar on IT Towards Excellence in Organizational
Management with the theme “Developing Culture of Excellence in an Organization” on
March 1-3, 2012 at the Regent Hotel, Naga City.

The Seminar aims to:

1. unify people in varied organization;

2. strengthen the best practices towards a culture of excellence; and
3. create a novel road map for digital advancement.

Participants to this activity are directors, managers, supervisors, principals,
school heads (SHs), deans of colleges and universities, local government units (LGUs)
national government units (NGUs), sanggunian kabataan (SK) leaders, youth
commission, student affairs, advisers and student leaders.

The registration fee, which will cover expenses for city tour, lunch (3}, snacks (3},
seminar kits, handout materials, souvenirs, certificate of participation/appearance,
honoraria of speakers is as follows:

Participant Registration Fee
Early registrant (on or before PhP3,500.00
February 27, 2012)
On-site registrant PhP4,000.00
Student PhP2,800.00

Check payment shall be deposited to Producers Bank with Account No.:

05035/51/003473/00 and Account Name: Brentwood College of Asia International
School.

For more information, interested participants may contact:

The Brentwood College of Asia International School
Roxas Avenue, Tabuco Diversion Road, Naga City
Mobile Phone No.: 0909-269-6516

Telefax No.: (054) 472-6345

E-Mail Address: brentwood777@yahoo.com
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